
Your student account shows an outstanding balance as of November 30, 2021 and has been 
charged a 1% interest charge. Please find attached detailed instructions to view your 
Invoice and make payments. 
 
Please note: If you have signed up for a payment plan for the fall semester tuition you can 
disregard this e-mail.  
 
Financial Aid:  
If you need additional aid, please reach out to financial aid.  New Grad PLUS loan requests 
can be submitted by going onto www.studentaid.gov. You will need to use September 2021 – 
May 2022 for the loan period since the amount you request will be split between the fall 
and spring semesters.  Therefore, you should more than double the amount that you need 
now due to the 4.228% loan origination fee.  You’ll receive half of the amount now, and the 
other half will be included in your spring loan disbursement.  Any new loan requests MUST 
be submitted by December 6th in order to allow the financial aid office time to process the 
requests. 
 
 Please reach out with any questions. 
 
Best, 
 
Debra Boyce 
Bursar 
 


